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November 3,1998

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
'

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D C 20555-0001

.

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-29 and DPR-30
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265

Subject: Change in Commitment Concerning Procedure Reviews

References: (a) Letter from D. A. Sager (Comed), SVP 98-138, to
USNRC,"LER 2-97-015, Revision 1," dated April 10,1998

(b) Letter from D. A. Sager (Comed), SVP 98-133, to J. Lieberman
(USNRC), " Response to Notice of Violation and Proposed
Imposition of Civil Penalties," dated April 13,1998

In References (a) and (b) Commonwealth Edison (Comed) Company provided several
commitments that had been implemented to avoid further violations. One of those
commitments required, " ... all non-editorial procedure changes to be reviewed by the
Plant Operations Review Committee (PORC), unless specifically exempted or
delegated."

Comed has determined that since the quality of revisions to plant procedures has
improved, PORC no longer needs to review, " .all non-editorial procedure changes,"
as committed in References (a) and (b). Eliminating the need to review all non-editorial 1

procedure changes will allow PORC resources to focus on safety significant issues, k -

therefore, providing for improvements in PORC effectiveness. The Quad Cities Nuclear O

Power Station PORC, however, will continue to review procedures required by NSP-
AP-1002, " Plant Operations Review Committee," and as implemented by QCAP 1100-
04," Procedure Revision, Review and Approval." These administrative procedures
require PORC reviews consistent with the requirements of the Quality Assurance Ok,
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. If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer them to
Mr. Charles Peterson, Regulatory Assurance Manager, at (309) 654-2241, extension
3609.
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J oel P. Dim /A/vvmette, Jr.
|site Vice President

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station

cc: - Regional Administrator - NRC Region III
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
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